Reporting of RCR training for Graduate Students who initially enrolled January 1, 2017 or later.

[bookmark: _GoBack]You should report your RCR training as soon after completion of each training event as practical using the online system as described in the documenting your RCR training document available at:  http://www.canr.msu.edu/fw/research/responsible_conduct_of_research/

This system is used for all research personnel in a number of departments, not just for graduate student who started our program since January 1, 2017.  As such the system operates on a year ending August 15 rather than May 15.  This should not cause problems but is worth being aware of.  Thus your accomplishments for the year ending May 15 may be distributed across two annual reports in this system.

You are asked to report all your training in the online system, even online modules for which your completion is automatically monitored via the SABA system.  This allows your advisors and administrators in the department to monitor your progress toward completing your RCR requirements without waiting for reports from the SABA system.

Annually you will need to report your progress toward completing your RCR requirements by filling out a form.  This could be done at the time of your annual evaluation, but if you have not completed your annual RCR training you can submit the RCR form later, but no later than May 15 for the year ending that day. This form is available at: http://www.canr.msu.edu/fw/graduate/graduate-forms/
